



CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL

SPECIAL SESSION
MINUTES
December 12, 2012
Central Hardin High School Mission Statement: The mission of Central Hardin High School, in partnership with the student, home and community, is to ensure through personal attention, effective leadership, and dedicated service, that all students develop the knowledge, skills, and attitudes essential for success.
1. OPENING BUSINESS: Tim Isaacs, chairperson, called the Central Hardin High School SBDM council into executive session at 4:00 PM. Members in attendance were, Christina Stephens, Bill Handel, Bruce Evans, Cherie Mingus, Chastity Yates, Laura Alford, Jennifer Mills, Kelly Rabinowitz, and Scott Rouse. Mary Key and Steve Wade were absent. Council recognized CHHS math teachers Janesa Creason, Vera Priddy and Vivian Russell as visitors.
A. Agenda Approval

B. Minutes Approval: Council reviewed the November 14, 2012 minutes. ORDER 13-24– Kelly Rabinowitz made the motion to accept the November 14, 2012 minutes as read. Bruce Evans seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.
C. Good News Report: Council reviewed the December Good News documents as submitted by Barbara Carden.
D. Public Comment: NONE
2.   STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT: NONE
3.   PROGRAM REVIEW: NONE
4.   BUDGET: Council reviewed the PPA and school activity budget though December 12, 2012 as submitted by Amy Wheeler, bookkeeper. 
5.   COMMITTEE REPORTS:  

A. Planning: Council reviewed the November 15, 2012 Planning Committee minutes as submitted by Chastity Yates. 

B. Learning Environment: Council reviewed and briefly discussed the November 30, 2012 Learning Environment Committee minutes as submitted by Mike Lawson. 


C. Academic Performance: Council reviewed the December 6, 2012 Academic Performance Committee minutes as submitted by Chris Bauer. 


1. 2013-2014 Course Selection Recommendations: Council discussed the 2013-2014 Course Selection recommendations as submitted within the Academic Performance December 6, 2012 minutes. Tim Isaacs reviewed each recommendation noting that the biggest changes were within math. Council discussed briefly the anticipated impact of said changes. Minutes indicated that more course selection changes will occur and will submitted to council in January. ORDER 13-25 – Jennifer Mills made the motion to accept the 2013-2014 Course Selection recommendations as submitted. Scott Rouse seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. 
6. 
NEW BUSINESS: 

A. 2012-2013 PPA Budget Revision: Council reviewed the proposed 2012-2013 PPA budget revision as submitted by Tim Isaacs. Council reviewed the departmental distribution of the remaining unbudgeted increase of monies ($18, 000.00) allocated to Central Hardin based on student enrollment. ORDER 13-26 – Cherie Mingus made the motion for the proposed 2012-2013 PPA budget revision to be accepted as read. Bruce Evans seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.
7.
PERSONNEL: NONE
8.
NEXT MEETING DATE: January 16, 2013 @ 4:00 PM.
9.
ADJOURNMENT: Council adjourned at 4:22 PM. 
 Respectfully Submitted, 
Barbara Carden
Recording Secretary

